
Hearing Test Set for
Dane County

Free hearing tests and second opinions are being offered in Madison
on October 16 - October 22. Factory trained Beltone Hearing Aid
Specialists (licensed by the State of Wisconsin) will perform the free
tests. The tests will be given at the Beltone Hearing Office. Walk-ins
are welcome, appointments are preferred and can be made by calling
(800) 432-4761.

Everyone who has trouble hearing is welcome to have a test using the
latest electronic equipment to determine if they have a correctable
hearing loss.

Everyone should have a hearing test at least once a year if there is
any trouble at all hearing clearly. Most hearing problems gradually get
worse. An annual test will help keep track of a progressive loss. No
hearing problem of any consequence should ever be ignored.

We will also be giving service on all makes and models of hearing aids.
Call for an appointment to avoid waiting. The benefits of hearing aids
vary by type and degree of hearing loss, noise environment, accuracy of
hearing evaluation, and proper fit.

1-800-432-4761
Madison-East

4868 High Crossing Blvd
Madison, WI 53704

(608) 240-2202

Madison-West
5513 Odana Rd.

Madison, WI 53719
(608) 256-6440

Helping the world hear better
Better Hearing Through Professional Care


